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“You Are Not Alone”

By Liz Seelow, Home Manager

very day serves as a new challenge for the mothers living at New

Beginnings. They face many uphill struggles, such as finding
a job that pays enough to support themselves as well as their
newborn child. They also face challenges each time they leave the
front door of New Beginnings. Many of them lived lives of addictions
that occurred just blocks away from our front door. They are
confronted by their past through their interactions with people they
once associated with and the places they once knew as “home.”

By God'’s grace, they now realize that these places they once called
“home” really weren’t homes at all. When they walk through the
front door here they feel a sense

of security. They realize the . . .we find great
safety this place provides them: enmuragement
not only in the physical sense, .

. ) when we see this
but also in the sense of their e NP
spirituality. They gain strength childlike faith in
knowing that they are not an adult.

only safe when they are in our
secured facility, but also when they go on the streets knowing that
God is always with them and will protect them.

One of the mantras spoken by nearly every mother who begins
their stay at New Beginnings is, “I am lonely.” But thanks to the Holy
Spirit working His way into their hearts, they slowly learn that they
are never alone. They begin to trust in their Savior and realize they
don't feel as lonely when they know that He is with them. They
begin to understand what God says in Matthew 28:20, “And surely |
am with you always, to the very end of the age.”

Continued on page 3
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To Whom It May Concern:

My name is sierra and my sons name is
Xavier. We both reside at New Beginnings
and been here since March 19, 2008.

Before we came to new beginnings we were
struggling a lot with income, and family. I
was very lost and lonely. Now since I have
been here I have a family, money in the
bank and I finished school. I also obtained
employment and child care that fits me.

I'm very happy to be here I know my son
and I are very safe and secured. Were also
grateful to be surrounded by individuals
who care for us so much. That's a plus to
know that there are people in this world
who care about you and your baby. One of
my fondest moments of being here was when
pastor Voss had baptized my son and me both
together. It was beautiful a little after
that we joined Pastor Paul B. church. I met
new friends and family here that I will
never forget, New Beginnings will always be
home.
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Hi, my name is Brandy. My son Ki'Mar and I
have been at New Beginnings since November
21t, Since I've been at New Beginnings I've
been the happiest that I've ever been. I'm
learning how to become a good mother and a
good Christian. For the first time in a very
long time I feel like I'm part of a family.
Without New Beginnings my son and I would
be in a homeless shelter. I thank God every
day that I was given the opportunity to
come to the New Beginnings program. Thank
you to everyone who makes this program
possible.

Sincerely,
Brandy and Ki'Mar
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“You Are Not Alone”
Continued from page 1

While all the mothers learn in their own time, we

can see God’s hand at work in them creating faith.

It is exciting to see the residents who have had no
spiritual background in awe of the grace that God
extends to them. The excitement that they show
when they understand the devotion for that night is
exhilarating. As staff, most of us have had the Word
shown to us since we were babies, yet we find great
encouragement when we see this childlike faith in an
adult.

These mothers show what it’s like to be thankful

for everything they have. They not only get excited
when they receive a new piece of clothing for their
baby, but they get just as excited when they receive
something as minute as a small notebook. They

are eager to tell others about their thankfulness for
this program and that without it would likely have
gone back to their addictions because of a lack of

a support system. The support system they rely on
the most — besides the staff — are the other moms
in the program. They lean on one another, because
they know that they are facing the same trials as the
others. Not only do they support one another, they
also hold one another accountable for their actions
and truly do have the program’s best interest in mind.

The girls will always continue to face their pasts, even
while living in a safe environment. But thankfully,
each of them can use this time to not only create

a “new beginning” for themselves and their babies,
but also to grow in their faith, fully trusting in God'’s
assurance that, “Never will I leave you, never will I
forsake you” (Hebrews 13:5).

LOOSE CHANGE GOES

A LONG WAY!

Get your congregation or
community group involved!
Participate in the Change for

Life program and support the
work of New Beginnings - A
Home for Mothers.

Through the Change for Life program, Christian Life
Resources provides a unique opportunity for every
member of your congregation or community group to
provide a daily gift to the vital ministry of
New Beginnings - A Home for Mothers.

The loose change that is placed in the Change for Life
bank will make a large impact in the lives of a young
mother and her child.

Christian Life Resources provides you %.
with the banks -

choose the adorable baby bottle or the
coin box with its convenient display.

To learn more go to:
— /| www.HelpNewBeginnings.com
or call 1-800-729-9535
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e Pedometers

e Exercise Balls and Mats
e Exercise DVDs

e White Boards
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New Beginnings appreciates your prayers to our gracious God on our behalf. We
also appreciate your gifts. Would you consider helping us out?

| Yes, | (we) would like to make a contribution to help New Beginnings:
O other $ Qsioo Wsso Wsos

Name

e Donations toward Vacuums
e Donations toward Humidifiers

e Magazine Subscriptions for the Home
(parenting, health, Reader’s Digest, Home and Garden, etc.)

| Address

| U Please contact me about having my gifts enhanced through Thrivent Financial
| for Lutherans. Phone:

U Please contact me about remembering New Beginnings in my will or estate plan.

| Phone:

L 1 would like to support this ministry on a regular basis. Please send me
information on becoming a Clearly Caring Sponsor.

New Beginnings - A Home for Mothers
P.O. Box 423
Aurora, CO 80040

| Mail to:
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Most Needed Items at New Beginnings
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~ FoOrR FAMILY
A ministry sponsored by
Christian Life Resources

Four times a year you receive Growing Branches. Four times a year it contains a “Needs” list. Four
times a year it includes an envelope for your monetary gift of support. Four times a year we seek your
support through this periodical. Please consider helping us with your gifts to New Beginnings.

New Beginnings - A Home for Mothers is a
Christ-centered home for single mothers and is
affiliated with Christian Life Resources, Inc. The
home has been serving residents since 1993.
It is supported entirely by the generous sup-
port and prayers of those who are committed to
sharing Christ and reflecting His sacrificial
love.

Staff: Ms. Liz Seelow - Home Manager

Telephone: 1-303-364-0890
1-800-720-MOMS

Fax: 1-303-364-0891
E-mail: nbdenver@HomeforMothers.com
Website: www.HomeforMothers.com



